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Dear students, 

 

I sincerely congratulate you on your admission to study at the Faculty of Arts of 

the Constantine the Philosopher University in Nitra, one of the biggest 

philosophical faculties in Slovakia, which has more than 60 years of experience in 

providing higher education in humanities-oriented disciplines. 

You will study in the oldest city in Slovakia, which is also a city of young people, 

as it is home to several universities. Nitra, which is steeped in history, will offer you 

a wide range of opportunities to spend your time in a meaningful way. Every year, 

the Student Parliament of UKF prepares many events for students, we should 

mention some of the most popular ones like Oktoberfest, the Matriculation Ball 

or the University Hockey between UKF and SPU. The Nitra University Days have 

also gained popularity among students, during which you can take part in many 

events. The chairs themselves also prepare varied activities in cooperation with 

active students. For example, beánie (a ceremony by which senior students of 

a university  welcome first-year students), quizzes or various themed evenings. 

Art-oriented students can also find their place here. You can take part in creative 

writing courses or the activities of the VYDI student theatre. 

Our university is not lagging behind in student support either. The Student 

Centre will be at your disposal, offering counselling services and services to 

support students' activities beyond the teaching process. Centralised counselling 

activities include careers counselling and education, psychological counselling, 

health counselling, scholarship counselling, student loans and support for 

students with specific learning needs. The Paul Strauss' University Pastoral Center 

provides spiritual services for students, but also organises a lot of events. 

 

I believe that by confirming your request, you will be happy to join the two 

thousand students of our faculty and take a journey of knowledge, unique and 

unforgettable experiences together with us. However, you can already join us and 

follow our activities on the faculty's website, as well as on the social networks 

Facebook and Instagram. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you!        

 

  prof. PhDr. Martin Hetényi, PhD. 

 dean of the Faculty of Arts CPU in Nitra 


